REGATTA NEWS

Petite Calivigny's 'Mott Memorial' Hobie Races

CJ Martin reports:: Rain showers at dawn gave way to blue skies and strong winds, producing fast races and exciting finishes at the Petite Calivigny Yacht Club's "2nd Annual Mott Memorial Hobie Cat Challenge" held in Grenada on July 20th.

The Mott Memorial Challenge was introduced last year when the PCYC purchased the Hobie cat previ-ously owned by Mott Green, one of the original founders of the Grenada Chocolate Company, who sadly passed away last June. The PCYC plans to dedicate this race to Mott each year to honor his memory, with bars of Grenada Chocolate Company's organic dark chocolate given as race prizes.

Congratulations to race winners Mike Bingley (first), Stuart Broom (second), and Dave Royce (fhird). Bingley also took first place in last year's Mott



Left to right: Stuart Broom, Commodore John Whitsett, Dave Royce and Mike Bingley

Memorial Challenge. The PCYC would like to thank all racers and spectators who came out for a fun and exciting day of match racing, and Le Phare Bleu Marina for providing the venue.

For more information on PCYC membership and upcoming events visit www.pcycgrenada.com.